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Caverion has completed the sale of its Polish subsidiary

Caverion has completed the sale of its Polish subsidiary to STRABAG PFS Austria GmbH. The sale was announced on 19 December 2018 and
becomes effective today, 28 February 2019.

Revenue of the divested subsidiary was approximately EUR 13 million in 2018.

Going forward, Caverion continues its operations in 10 countries.

For more information, please contact:

Martti Ala-Harkdnen, Chief Financial Officer, Caverion Corporation, tel. +358 40 737 6633, martti.ala-harkonen@caverion.com

Milena Haeggstrom, Head of Investor Relations, tel. +358 40 5581 328, milena.haeggstrom@caverion.com

Caverion provides smart technical solutions and services for buildings, industrial processes and infrastructure. Our unique service offering covers the entire life cycle: design, build

and maintenance. Our vision is to be the first choice in digitalising environments for customers, employees, partners and investors. Our revenue in 2018 was approximately EUR 2.2
billion. Caverion has about 15,000 employees in Northern, Central and Eastern Europe. Caverion’s shares are listed on Nasdaq Helsinki. wwcaverion.com Twitter: @CaverionGroup



